
 

7th Neonatal Nutrition Network Study Day  
Venue: The UCH Education Centre, 1st Floor West, 250 Euston Road, London, NW1 2PG 

 

Date: Thursday 18th June 2020 | 08:00 – 17:00 

This very successful multi-professional study day will aim at exploring a range of top-

ics related to the nutritional needs of premature and sick babies. Following talks 

from expert speakers, participants will have the opportunity to apply their 

knowledge to a range of case studies in small multi-professional groups. 

 

Who should Attend? 
 Any professional involved in the care of babies in neonatal units   

 Paediatricians and Neonatologists at all levels  

 Paediatric & Neonatal: Gastroenterologists , Surgeons, Pharmacist, Dietitians, 

Poster submissions are welcome 

We welcome posters on any aspects of neonatal nutrition even if it has been presented before in a 

different meeting. We will provide a place to display and an opportunity for a 'poster walk' during the 

day. Please submit an abstract (max. 350 words). There will be a prize for the best poster. 

       Cost: 
 

 £125 - early bird  

 £150  

To register visit:   
  http://training.ucheducationcentre.org/home/viewcourse/454/                                                      

 

For more information please contact malorie.bantala-

nzewo@nhs.net  

Chaired by Dr Nick Embleton, Consultant Neonatologist in Newcastle University  

Organised by  

       Topics  
 

 Updates on neonatal nutrition  

 New guidelines 

 Update in nutrition research 

 New Evidence on PN  

 Prolacta and fortifiers  

 

        
 Abdominal XRays interpretation  

 Immunology of NEC  

 Practicalities of PN prescribing 

 Post op guidelines for feeding  

 Cochrane reviews on nutrition  

mailto:sonny.savage@nhs.net
mailto:sonny.savage@nhs.net

